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Construction Progress
We have been busy the last couple of weeks, getting the site 
ready for the main demolition works to commence.
• Scaffolding and Access staircase installed to St Vincent 

Street elevation. 
• Existing windows removed to St Vincent elevation
• Scaffolding erected around existing staircase to be 

demolished.
• Floor board removal to upper floors
• Partitions being formed for new Neilcott site office and 

Welfare area to 1st floor.
• Excavators lowered into basement to commence 

foundations works.

Construction Progress
• Demolition to existing staircase planned to commence on 

Monday 26th November.
• Foundation works to Basement will be ongoing.
• Completion of Neilcott office and welfare set-up to 1st 

floor.
• Bore hole works for piling design to be completed.

FORS Bronze
The Fleet Operator Recognition Scheme (FORS) is a
voluntary accreditation scheme that promotes best
practice for commercial vehicle operators. With over
4,500 members, FORS is gaining recognition as the
transport industry’s go-to accreditation scheme.
FORS encompasses all aspects of safety, efficiency,
and environmental protection by encouraging and
training fleet operators to measure, monitor and
improve performance.

FORS provides accreditation pathways for operators
of any type, and for those organisations that award
contracts and specify transport requirements.
FORS accreditation ensures best practice across the
European fleet industry in terms of safety, efficiency
and environmental protection.

Neilcott are proud to be FORS accredited, as part of
this accreditation Neilcott systems, procedures and
policies are regularly audited to ensure compliance.
For more information go to:
www.fors-online.org.uk



Progress in Pictures

Get in Touch
We have endeavoured to stay in touch with our 
neighbours to ensure that they aren’t disturbed by 
our activities.  If anyone does have any concerns 
however, please do hot hesitate to get in touch 
with a member of our team.  We would like to 
take this opportunity to thank our surrounding 
neighbours and St Vincent’s School for their 
continued patience whilst we carry out the project.  
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